
October 9, 2020

Classroom News

Oct 23 – Kinder Friday and Forest Friday!

The Kinders had a great week! They learned all about the letter A (ask your child about A’s superhero 
sound!), made beautiful leaf paintings, learned a fall poem, had school pictures outside and more! They 
have been enjoying recess and gym outside to make the most of the beautiful fall weather but we 
know colder, wetter days are ahead. I recommend sending a change of clothes in a labelled plastic 
grocery bag so they can change if they get wet or muddy. We will keep the clothes in our lockers at 
school for emergencies.

A note about the green Home Reading and Writing duotangs. Please keep them at home. Do not send 
them back to school. Put the poem and printing page that is sent home every week into the duotang.  
Help your child complete the activities. These are activities meant to extend the learning we do in class. 
Contact me if you have questions about this.

Please make sure the blue plastic / purple plastic folders are sent back to school each day. And all 
library books must be returned to school by Thursday morning for your child to check out a new book. 
Thanks for your attention to both of these things!

There are new pictures on our ClassDojo site for you to enjoy! Dojo is a way for me to give you a 
glimpse into our classroom and our learning. If you haven’t signed up, please look for the invitation 
from the website in your email.

Happy Thanksgiving! I hope you and your family have a wonderful long weekend.

Who We Are
Central Idea: People change over time
Lines of Inquiry:
• Similarities and differences
• Changes in ourselves and others
Key Concepts: Change, Connection, Reflection
Learner Profile: Thinkers, Communicators, Reflective
Attitudes: Appreciation, Creativity, Curiosity

Mrs. Carsen, polivkac@fsd38.ab.ca 403-938-7832
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